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Dear Mick, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above matter. This is a response from 
NSW Department of Industry – Geological Survey of New South Wales (GSNSW). The 
Department of Primary Industries (incorporating advice from Agriculture and Fisheries) and the 
Forestry Corporation of NSW may respond separately. 
 
The GSNSW has no concerns with this proposal as there are no impacts upon mineral, extractive 
or energy resources. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding mineral resources in relation to this matter, please contact 
the GSNSW Land Use team at landuse.minerals@industry.nsw.gov.au, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Gary Burton | Senior Geologist 
NSW Department of Industry |  Resources & Energy Division |  Geological Survey of New South Wales 
Locked Bag 21 | 161 Kite St | Orange NSW 2800 
T: 02 6360 5330 | F: 02 6360 5363 | M: 0428 264 886 | E: gary.burton@industry.nsw.gov.au 
W: www.resourcesandenergy.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 




